* Nametags. Lexie will look into this and an announcement will be made early on golf day
reminding members to wear their nametags.

* Welcome Letter. Lexie will send a letter to new members.

* Handicap Chair. Twyla is willing to help Melva with this position.

* Website updating needed. Gail Hardin, Chair, agrees. All board members are asked to go on
SILGA website in the next 2 weeks—trying to “see with the eyes of a new member” what they
may like or not like. Then there will be a meeting with Gail to share that info.

* 8:56 Tee Times will remain through December 2020,

* Jan moved adjournment of meeting. Lexie seconded the motion.

Respectfully submitted
Secretary, Carol Baldes



